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This affects me most when it comes to tying my own flies but I’m sure there’s other 

reasons for it to not pass. Fur from rabbits and squirrels are best and more 

environmentally friendly than synthetics. Synthetics won’t break down and end up 

leaving more trash in our rivers. This is only going to result in even more pollution in 

this state. 


